BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 25, 1967. SUBDIVISION

Members present:

Francis J. Prior, Chairman Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman

David E. Andrews Gerard L. Daigle

Chairman called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M.

Due to the storm and temporary failure of electric power only a short meeting was held.

Discussion was held on sidewalks installation on SADDLEBACK HILL ROAD. The Planning Board secured the appraisal of an engineer to evaluate the problem. In his opinion sidewalks were possible. The board approved the moving of the roadway at the curve for a distance of 5' to the east. Sidewalk to be installed on both sides of the roadway.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

The clerk was absent due to illness. Minutes of the meeting were taken by Robert Chase.

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Clerk

APPROVED AS READ:

The same

Valent W Chare